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I am writing in support of granting the permit for operating C &H hog farm. Time and time again, true
science has shown that this private business does not jeopardize the environment. We cannot continue
to allow fringe groups to bully and harass citizens who are operating a business on their own private
property. These people have jumped through every hoop presented to them to prove they are
operating in a safe and efficient manner.
Let's let them go on about their private business making a living and assisting the rest of the few
farmers we have left trying to feed the world.

Carla Vaught
Via IPhone
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